
 

 

Watch your email for the Zoom links to all events. If you are not currently receiving our email blast 
and would like to, please contact the church at wuc@westminster-uc.ca and we will add you to our 

mailing list. 
 

 
 
This Sunday is the Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost.  Tune in to 
our recorded Sunday service available August 16. You can find 
the service on our website under SERMONS with a link also on 
Westminster's Facebook page. 
 
 
 
Online Fellowship: Grab your Coffee/Tea 
Sunday August 16 at 1:00pm, for a live 
streaming Check-In and virtual fellowship coffee 
time. 
 
 

 

Hey Kids, J.a.M is BACK and we hope you will 
join us this Sunday, August 16. We meet on 
Zoom at 11:00am and we hope to see you 
there! Come meet with friends, learn something 
new and have lots of fun! For more information 

contact Cathy Shaw, Minister of Faith Formation 
at westminster.cathy@gmail.com. 
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Send your prayer requests to Rev. Michelle 
(rev.m.robinson@gmail.com) or Cathy 
(westminster.cathy@gmail.com) to be held in 
prayer by our active prayer team. 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 



 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

 
Monday Mayhem Trivia! This Monday, 
August 17 from 8:00pm – 9:00pm Come 
join the fun! No experience necessary 
Join by Video (computer) or phone. See 
email for link. 

 
 
Make a joyful noise! Hymn Sing on ZOOM with 
Heather Von Zuben on Mondays at 1:00 pm and 
Wednesday at 7:00 pm. Family Campfire Songs, 
Friday at 7:00 pm. 

 
 

REQUESTS AND THANK YOUS 

 
 

This National United Church Youth 
Conference is now done for another three 
years, and what a Conference it was! 

Originally planned as an in-person event in Calgary, Alberta, this 
gathering of Youth, Young Adults and Youth Leaders from Canada 
and around the world had to move to an online format. 
Congratulations to the organizers for their ability to offer a quality, 
four-day program to nearly 600 people from this country as well as 
Korea, Kenya, USA, Philippines and Bethlehem, Palestine. The 
Youth and Leaders of Westminster would 
like to thank our Faith Community for their 
love, support and prayers for this event 
and to all those in the United Church who 
give to M&S, without whom Rendez-vous 
would not be possible.  



 

 

 
 

Your support of the Food Bank 
continues to blow us away, thank you! 
There will be NO donations accepted 
this Aug 17. We will continue to accept 
your donations on Aug 24 from 10-12.  

 


